
Hello Families!

We have completed our third week of school! Amazing. Students are getting more comfortable with each
other, learning each other names and learning rituals and routines in first grade.

This week I assessed the students on their math skills and have started their reading/letter
names/sounds assessment. 

Families, we are in desperate need of more TISSUE or KLEENEX. We have a quite a few students who
are having runny noses. Please consider donating 1 - 2 boxes of KLEENEX for our class. Thank you.

I am sending again the SEESAW SIGNUP sheet for families that still have not signed. Please sign up so
you can stay connected with your child and me!

Let me know if you have questions!

-Ms. Lee

UPCOMING DATES:

Monday, 9.25 NO SCHOOL for students - HOLIDAY YOM KIPPUR
Friday, 9.29 SCHOOL WIDE ASSEMBLY in GYM at 3:00

NOTES

Contact Me

https://www.spps.org/Page/19342

Ms. Lee

pa.houa.lee@spps.org

651-293-8715

N e w s  f r o m  F i r s t  G r a d eN e w s  f r o m  F i r s t  G r a d e
S e p t e m b e r  2 2 ,  2 0 2 3S e p t e m b e r  2 2 ,  2 0 2 3

This Week

**Math - We had taken the growth measure for beginning of
the year and have started our first lesson in our new math
curriculum!

**Skills/Reading - We learned rituals and routines for skills
and reading time. We also learned to build our stamina for
reading longer and deeper. I have started assessing student
on their letter names/sounds and reading.
**Writing - We wrote and have published our first piece of
writng about ourselves.

Specialist

Mondays and Thursdays - Phy. Ed.
Week of 9.26, 10.2, 10.9 - Art


